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“National Night Out” 

 
 
On Tuesday, August 7, 2012 between 6:00 P.M. – 8:30 P.M. the City of Visalia Police Department in 
conjunction with the National Association of Town Watch will be celebrating the 29th Annual National Night 
Out. 
 
Neighborhood Watch groups across America will be gathering in their communities to take a stand against 
crime and show their support to local crime prevention programs, strengthen neighborhood spirit and police-
community partnerships.  
 
Visalia Neighborhood Watch groups will be hosting a variety of social events including, barbeques, potlucks, 
ice cream socials, cook-offs’, blood drives, music and games for all ages. Participating Neighborhood Watch 
block parties are all pre-registered and will be visited by Visalia Police Department staff, McGruff the Crime 
Fighting Dog, Fire Department, along with City Council Members and other City agencies.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for citizens, public safety, and local government to come together to re-enforce 
the partnerships in the fight for a safer community! 
 
Registration deadline is July 16th. For further information contact: Crime Prevention Coordinator Angie de Alba 
at 559-713-4370. 
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